
From: Tiny House Cribs <tinyhousecribs@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 3:30 PM 
To: Sedlacek, Craig L (LNI) <SEDC235@LNI.WA.GOV>; DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: L&I Tiny Homes Doc Revised by Tiny House Cribs, LLC 

 

Washington State, 

 

Tiny House Cribs, LLC has reviewed the newly created L&I Tiny Homes Document shared on 

the Factory Assembled Structures website.  We appreciate you for creating such document for all 

of Washington State.   

 

We are requesting changes to your document.  The changes requested were done with the "keep 

tiny homes affordable" mindset.  When you require licensed electricians, plumbers, engineers 

and architects, you make tiny homes no longer affordable. We ask that you relax this from the 

State Building Codes for Modular Tiny Home Construction.  Factory Assembled Structures Plan 

Review Employees and Inspectors should determine that these areas of the Plans and 

Construction are met.    

 

Currently right now the Park Model RV Construction Standards and the RCW do not require 

PMRV Builders to hire such licensed professionals.  Many counties and cities allow PMRV's to 

be used as permanent residences as long as they meet WA Energy Codes and local Snow 

Loads.   

Modular Tiny Home Construction should follow the same relaxed rules as to Park Model RV's in 

the WA State Building Code.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cosme Hernandez 

(559) 551-9478 
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